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June 27, 2022

Dear Monte Sano Staff, Students and Families,
It is with great pleasure and gratitude that I write this letter of introduction as your new Assistant Principal of Monte Sano Elementary School. I am honored to have such an esteem opportunity in joining your administrative team with Dr. McClure. I look forward to becoming a part of your team and getting to know our amazing students, dynamic staff, and supportive school community.
Just a little background on me, I grew up in a small country town called Sylvania, GA. We are known for our yearly Livestock Festival/Parade. I have no children yet, but a niece that I absolutely adore named Cara. I moved to Augusta in 2009 after graduating High School to attend Augusta State University. I have been in the education field for almost eight years and have had the opportunity to serve in many different capacities. Some of my job titles include Pre-K teacher, Kindergarten Teacher, Augmented EIP Literacy Teacher K-5, PBIS Coach and Instructional Specialist in Math and Science. 
I am a firm believer that a child’s early learning experiences highly influence their perception of education. It is important in the early years of learning to encourage students to learn through exploration, communication with others, sharing of experiences, being excited, and embracing those moments of trial and error because in those moments are when the real teaching and learning begins. 
I am excited to join such a prestigious group of staff and students. I look forward to contributing my educational background experiences and skills to promote the success of the Staff and students at Monte Sano Elementary. 

See you all very soon,

Ms. Ty-ria Jenkins, Ed.S 
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